

Horsforth School

Lee Lane East Horsforth Leeds LS18 5RF Tel: 0113 226 5454

Fax: 0113 226 5401

Email: <u>info@horsforthschool.org</u> Website: <u>www.horsforthschool.org</u>

Headteacher: Dr P C Bell

ZMC/CMA/CLW/BWI 30th January 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

'Supporting my child to learn' Information Evening - Tuesday 30th January

I would like to invite you to attend an event on Tuesday 30th January 2024 where you can find out more about how you can support your child to learn at Horsforth School. It will provide an opportunity to share our new homework system which will be launched after February half term, as well as providing key updates relating to your child's learning.

Members of the Senior Leadership Team will be presenting information relating to progress, reading and homework, and the academic Head of Year 7 and Year 8 will be available to discuss any queries you may have relating to your child's learning.

To give everyone the opportunity to attend, there will be two talks; one at 4.30pm and one at 6pm.

If you would like to attend this information event, please fill in the Google Form by clicking the link. Please note, students do not need to attend this event as they will be hearing these updates in their assemblies. **The link to confirm your attendance can be found here.**

Mrs Comiskey, Mr Wilson, Mrs Wright and myself will be available on the evening should you wish to discuss anything further with us during the evening.

Finally, could I please ask that you sign in on arrival at school so that we are aware that you have arrived for the evening and to sign out when leaving the school building. We would also appreciate your consideration for local residents by ensuring that you do not infringe the parking regulations on Lee Lane East and adhere to the one-way system.

We would strongly encourage you to attend and look forward to meeting you on the evening.

Yours faithfully

Mrs C Marsh Associate Assistant Headteacher Teaching and Learning

'Opportunity and achievement for all'